
Monday. 1 February, 2010 in room 325 at 0930

The House Committee on Water, Land and Ocean Resources

In Strong Support of HB2583 Relating to impounded Vessels

Chair Ito and Respected Members of the Committee,

House Bill 2'583 has long been needed by our state boating facilities managers and
the boaters ofHawaii who must pay the bill for disposal of all impounded vessels
in the state, even though they never had any interest in the vessel involved.
Please pass this much needed bill.

Thank you,

Reg White
Recreational Boater and resident ofAla Wai Boat Harbor
Commercial boater in Hawaii as vp, Paradise Cruise, Ltd.
(808) 222-9794
RawcoHI@cs.com




